
Dudley House School 
Newsletter –28th March 2023 

Dear Parents,  
 
We are nearly at the end of what has been an enjoyable and action packed term and we are looking forward 
to the Easter break. 
 
What’s Been Happening 
 

Quicksticks Hockey Tournament 
Six of our KS2 pupils represented the school at the Quicksticks Hockey Tournament at Priory Ruskin on 
Thursday.  They played teams from other schools and were delighted to score goals in the matches they 
played. Mrs Johnson was very proud of the way they played and conducted themselves as a team. 
 
Maths Day 2023 
During Maths Day the children, who were not at Hockey, had an afternoon of fun activities that utilised 
and extended their maths skills.  They made shapes with their body in PE as well as practising their 
division skills in a relay competition. They solved maths puzzles, learnt about the Fibonacci sequence and 
played times table Mathopoly before measuring the distance their paper aeroplanes flew. 
 
Future Events 
 

Easter Service – Wednesday 29th March 
Our Easter Celebration Service will be held on Wednesday 29th March 2023 at 8:50 in the morning.  
Families are welcome to attend, please come through reception to the school hall after dropping your 
children off in the normal way. 
 
Tag Rugby – Thursday 30th March 
Some of the children in KS2 will be representing the school at a Tag Rugby Tournament on Thursday 30th 
March at Kesteven Rugby Club.  Please see the separate letter for more details. 
 
Quiz night – 30th March 2023 
The PTFA Family Quiz Night will be taking place this Thursday 30th March at 6pm.  All families are 
welcome. Refreshments will be available. 
 
Parents Evening for Class 4  
Unfortunately, we have to delay the parents evening for class 4 until after Easter as Miss White is still 
unwell.  
 
End of Term – Friday 31st March 
We finish school for the Easter break this Friday at 12:45. Remember there is NO FRIDAY CLUB. 
 
Information 
 

Medicine in School 
Just a reminder that if your child requires medication during the day, you should bring it to the school 
office first thing in the morning, where we can complete the relevant paperwork and then administer it 
when required. You can then collect the medication at the end of the day. 
Children must not bring medicine in their bags or lunchboxes to administer themselves, for safety reasons 
 
Sickness 
If your child has been sick or had diarrhoea they must stay off school for 48 hours from the last bout, as 
per policy and guidance from the Health Protection Agency. 
Please remember to call the school on the first morning of absence from school. 
 
 



Coughs and Colds 
Whilst we encourage children to attend school wherever possible, there are times when your child is 
unwell that they should stay at home to save infecting others. Recently lots of people seem to be picking 
up bugs bought in by children who are clearly unwell. 
 
Summer Uniform 
In the summer term the boys can wear shorts and the girls can wear the school blue striped summer 
dresses.  If it is still a bit cold, and a petticoat or vest is not warm enough, please feel free to stay in the 
winter uniform until the warmer weather in mid May. 
 
Pre-Loved Uniform 
If you have any uniform that no longer fits, please can you donate it back to the school.  It is eco friendly, 
because it can be reused for its created purpose, and it means that other parents can reduce the cost of 
kitting their child out, so it is kind.  Please can you bring any preloved uniform back to the school office.  
Thank you. 
 
Uniform Order 
If you require any new uniform, please can you let us know by Thursday morning, so that it can be added 
to the order that we are placing this week. Thank you. 
 
 

Wishing you all a wonderful Easter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Wednesday 29th March – Easter Service - 8:50am 

• PTFA Quiz Night - Thursday 30th March at 6pm 

• Tag Rugby Festival (Yr4-6) - Thursday 30th March 

• Friday 31st March – End of Term – Collection at 12:45pm 

• PTFA Coronation Event – Street Party – Sunday 7th May 2023 
 

 

 


